
 

             

 

 

Subject: Discontinuation of OLEDs  

December 12, 2022 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

We greatly appreciate you choosing Futaba products. We thank you for your cooperation and continued support. 

The environment surrounding our products has changed significantly in recent years. The profitability of some 

of our products has deteriorated due to soaring raw material prices and energy costs. We have continued to sell 

this product at a loss, but there is no prospect of improving its profitability. As a result of repeated discussions 

within our Business Center, we have decided that we have no choice but to discontinue the OLEDs listed below. 

Therefore, we have decided to inform you of the discontinuation of production of the applicable products. We 

apologize for the inconvenience this notice may cause, and we would appreciate your understanding in this matter. 

 
1. End Date of Acceptance of your last time buy PO: January 31, 2023. 

End Date of Delivery for those OLEDs in the last time buy:  no later than March 31, 2024 

 

2. Applicable Products: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Contact:  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Sales Representative. 

We deeply apologize to our long-time customers for the inconvenience caused by the discontinuation of our 

product. 

 

Truly yours, 

 

Masahiro Kato 

Electronic Components Business Center 

Futaba Corporation  

No. Futaba PN 
1 ELF1102AA 
2 ELF1311AA 
3 ELF1308BF 
4 ELW1501AA 
5 ELW1101AA 
6 ELF2001AA 
7 ELF1101AA 
8 ELW0501AB 
9 ELF2101AA 


